
CITY OF MECHANICVILLE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

   

The City of Mechanicville ZBA/Planning Commission will be 

conducting a Public Hearing on Tuesday September 9, 2025 @ 7 p.m. at 

the Mechanicville Senior Citizen Building 178 North Main Street 

Mechanicville.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to get public input 

for applications from: 

 

MP3 Rentals LLC for an Area Variance and Minor Subdivision at 303 North 

Second Avenue, Mechanicville, parcel number 261.60-5-28. 

 

 

Ryan Parker for a Minor Subdivision at 702 Chestnut Street, Mechanicville, 

parcel number 261.60-1-39. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Frank Scirocco, Chairman 

Mechanicville ZBA/Planning Commission 


